
Yerba Buena Chapter 

Antique Motorcycle Club of America 

 
 

Feb. 3, 2016 Docket 
 

Meeting called to order, club officers in attendance:  Meeting called to order at 7:06 pm, all 
officers in attendance. 
 

New Members/Guests in attendance:  

New members: Matt from Corralitos, rides a ’36 Indian Sport Scout; and Stan, who rides a 
’61 HD. 
Guests: Lorin and Kathryn Guy 

 

Correspondence: None. 
 

Treasurer’s update:  Jeff Beam reported income, expenses and current bank balance. We had 
86 members at the end of 2015.  As of today’s date, 48 members have joined or renewed for 
2016. 
 

Old Business: 

• Review of Dec./Jan. activities: 

o 12/13: Club Ride Princeton for lunch.  It was a rainy day, so most of us drove to 

Princeton.  Victor Boocock, however, relishes riding in the rain, so he rode over on 

his ’14 HD single speed. We learned from Victor that a piece of closed-cell sheet 

foam and some duct tape are all you need to insulate your chest from the cold, wet 

wind on a day like that.  In total, there were 10-12 of us at the restaurant – we had a 

great lunch. 

o 1/1/16: Tom Perkins Memorial Ride.  Rick Najera and Danny Lopez provided 

reports on the ride and memorial held New Year’s Day.  We cancelled our annual 

New Year’s Day ride this year so members could participate in this memorial.  

There were well over 100 riders, possible as many as 200.  Yerba Buena was 

represented by 8-10 members.  The weather was excellent and the ride was very 

nice.  The cops were out in force handing out tickets to riders blowing through red 

lights.  The Dudley Perkins dealership had a large tent set up on the back/side of the 

building and they served a great lunch, followed by a moving and very positive 

tribute to Tom. 

o 1/23: Holiday Party.  We had our Holiday Party in late January as usual to avoid the 

crowds in December.  For the past several years we’ve had the party at Harry’s 

Hofbrau in Redwood City (same place we have our meetings).  This year we 

decided we’d like to have a more kick-ass party, so we reserved the Bayview Boat 

Club and enlisted Mark Jacobs and his band “The Mile” for entertainment.  Dinner 

was barbecued steaks with all the usual trimmings, the bar was open for service and 

the music was killer.   

• New Business: 

o K&L Lift:  K&L is requesting a letter from the club describing our plans to market 

and give away the lift.  Curt Hansen will write the letter and forward it to Chris 
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Carter, who will facilitate the transaction with K&L.  Chris will also provide 

artwork for the flyers - Danny Lopez volunteered to print them and was convinced 

to take charge of the overall effort.  A proposal was made to require all club 

members to sell some number of tickets – discussion ensued and ultimately the 

proposal was rejected as logistically very difficult to enforce.  All members are 

encouraged to purchase and/or sell tickets.  Tickets to be sold at Clubman’s All 

British Meet and possibly the Quail.  The drawing will be held at the Fort Sutter 

Meet in Dixon (in June). 

o Pennants: The pennants were a total success and sold out very quickly.  We will be 

putting in another order.  Preliminary pricing will be $20 for large, $15 for small.  

o Instagram/Facebook:  Danny Lopez discussed social media and how they relate to 

our club.  In the greater Bay Area, our members are the go-to guys when it comes to 

knowledge about the old iron. It’s in our best interest to make ourselves available to 

the younger and/or less knowledgeable people in the area to continue the growth of 

the hobby and our club.  People today use social media as their primary source of 

information, so it makes sense for us to have a presence. 

o Brad Booth stated he would like to see more women involved in the club.  There 

were no dissenting opinions presented. 

• Upcoming Dates: 

o 2/7: Club Ride (Kalle) – meet at Alice’s for breakfast at 10:00 am followed by ride, 

everyone should be back in time for the Super Bowl. 

o 2/7: Sacramento Swap Meet  

o 2/13: Swap Meet at Dudley Perkins 

o 3/2: Club Meeting 

o 4/2: Clubman’s All British Meet at SJ Fairgrounds 

o 4/2: Flat Track Races at SJ Fairgrounds 

o 4/28-4/30: King City Run 

o 5/14: Quail Motorcycle Gathering 

o 7/11-7/15:  INOA Feather River Rally (all Brits).   

For the good of the club, Club items on sale, Motion to Adjourn, 50/50:   


